Village of Lannon
Public Hearing on Adoption of the 2018 Water Impact Fee Study prepared by Strand Associates, Inc. dated January 2018
Notice is hereby given that the Village of Lannon will hold a public hearing on Monday, February 12, 2018 during the Village Board meeting which starts at 7:00 p.m. at Village Hall.

The public hearing will be held to gather public input on the proposed 2018 Water Impact Fee Study prepared by Strand Associates, Inc. dated January 2018 which is on file and available to the public at the Village Clerk’s office in anticipation of this public hearing. 
There will be Discussion and possible action after the public hearing by the Village Board on approving the study and approval of a new Impact Fee Ordinance for areas within the Village where water main extensions were installed as “alternates” as detailed in the 2018 Water Impact Fee Study prepared by Strand Associates, Inc. dated January 2018 and to modify already enacted water impact fee to reflect the recent refinancing of General Obligation Bonds attached as Ordinance 74-219 which is also available in the Village Clerk’s office for review.
Written comments on the proposed actions should be submitted before the public hearing date to the Village Clerk. All written comments will be forwarded to the Village of Lannon Village Board.
Dated this 19th day of January, 2018.
Publish:  01/24/18 and 1/31/18








Brenda Klemmer, Village Clerk
